TRI-COUNTY
Comprehensive TRICOUNTYSAFETY.ORG
Safety Action Plan

The Tri-County Regional Planning Commission (TCRPC) is encouraging the
community to attend a Public Open House on Thursday, May 29, 2025,
to review the draft Comprehensive Safety Action Plan (CSAP). The strategies
and projects recommended in the CSAP are intended to strategically make
the transportation network in Peoria, Tazewell, and Woodford counties
safer for all users.

The Public Open House will include the opportunity to:

Review a draft report Provide feedback to
detailing proposed safety advance the mission of

improvements increasing transportation
safety within the Tri-County

Talk with TCRPC leaders region

and project team staff

Please join us at the Public Open House to
add your voice and make a difference!

Tri-County Comprehensive Safety Action Plan
Public Open House

Thursday, May 29, 2025
5:00-7:00 PM

East Peoria City Hall
401 W. Washington St.
Fast Peoria, IL

¢

Established in 1958, Tri-County Regional Planning Commission (TCRPC) serves
the Tri-County Region of Peoria, Tazewell, and Woodford Counties, located
in Central lllinois. The Tri-County Region is comprised of three counties,
supporting 48 communities, and over 350,000 residents. The primary function
of TCRPC is to study the needs and conditions of our region and to develop
strategies that enhance the region’s communities.

For more information please contact the TCRPC at 309-673-9330.

This meeting is ADA-accessible. Persons needing specific assistance such as a sign language interpreter, language
translation, or other accommodations in order to allow them to observe and participate in the meeting may contact
Lisa Mentzer at 630-510-3944 ext. 104, or email lisa.mentzer@imagesinc.net at least five days prior to the scheduled

meeting. Madeline may also be contacted using lllinois Relay via TTY 711 (Espafiol TTY 711).
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